
Kindergarten Screening 

If your child will be five (5) years of age by August 1, 2025 and you plan to enroll him/her in Kindergarten, 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW AND RETURN IT TO VANLUE SCHOOL NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, 

MARCH 12, 2025.  Screening will be here at Vanlue on Wednesday, March 19, 2025.  Please register your child 

as soon as possible.  March 19 is the only day we will hold kindergarten screening for the 2025-2026 school 

year.  Screening information and details will be mailed to those who register.  A residential parent MUST 

accompany the child to the screening.  An original birth certificate, shot records, social security card, and any 

custody papers need to be brought to the screening.  Please download, save, and email the PDF to Jodi Cole, 

Secretary, at colej@vanlueschool.org or print and mail to: Vanlue School, Attn: Jodi Cole, 301 S. East St., 

Vanlue, OH 45890.  The Kindergarten Enrollment Form must be completed and returned the day of screening 

which can be found at www.vanlueschool.org under:  Welcome/Enrollment/Kindergarten Enrollment. 

 

Kindergarten Registration Form 

Child’s FULL Name ________________________________________________ Birth Date _______________ 

   First   Middle   Last 

 

Child’s Social Security No. _______________________________________________   

 

Phone No. _______________________________ 

 

BOTH Parents’ Names _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address (with PO Box if applicable)  

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Has your child attended any form of preschool?           YES  NO  

If yes, then where/number of years/how many days per week? 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Call the Hancock County Educational Service Center at 419-422-7525 for questions. 

Ask for Donna Losiewicz or Dana Helfrich. 
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